IET Codes & Guidance comment form 
Title of document: Electrical Safety Management in the Water Sector
Please return comments via email to standardsandregulationsdpc@theiet.org
The period for receipt of DPC comments closes on Monday 7th April 2025.
Thank you for your contribution to the development of this document. 
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